
Blood Screening Camp 
The Department of Biochemistry organised a blood grouping camp for hostel girls at our 

college on January 5, 2023.The camp was conducted under the guidance of C.S. Sreenivasa 

Rao, Head, Department of Biochemistry, and H.N. Prasanna, Head, Department of 

Microbiology, St. Joseph’s Degree College, Kurnool.All the 3rd-year biochemistry students 

were involved in the blood grouping activity. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


